

# 10 October @11:00 UTC

**Members:** Stephen Deerhake, Eberhard Lisse, Barrack Otieno, Nick Wenban-Smith, Olivier Girard, Allan MacGillivray, Patricio Poblete

**Participants:**

**Observers and experts:** Kim Davies, Jaap Akkerhuis, Vadim Mikhaylov

**Staff:** Bart Boswinkel, Bernard Turcotte, Kim Carlson

**Apologies:** Svitlana Tkachenko, Peter Koch, Brent Carey, Sean Copeland, Danko Jevtovi, Nigel Roberts, Naela Sarras

## Agenda:

1. Welcome & Roll Call
  2. Administrative items (if any)
  3. Policy document finalization – Bernard (will be circulated later Monday or Tuesday)
  4. Content overview – presentation to the GAC
  5. Corner cases / stress testing scenarios for F2F
  6. AOB
  7. Next Meetings
- 24 October @17:00 UTC – prep for F2F meeting
  - 3 November blocks 3 and 4 (15:15-18:30)

## Documents:

**Recording:** [Zoom Playback](#)

**Transcript:** [EN](#)

**Chat Transcript:**

05:03:19 From Kimberly Carlson : Hello and welcome to today's cc PDP on Retirement Working Group call on 10 October at 11:00 UTC. We have received apologies from: Svitlana Tkachenko, Peter Koch, Brent Carey, Sean Copeland, Danko Jevtovi, Nigel Roberts, Naela Sarras. As a reminder, calls are recorded and transcribed and published on the wiki: <https://community.icann.org/x/4rOjBg> Also, to avoid background noise, please mute your phones and mics.

05:31:40 From Kim Davies : <https://www.iana.org/help/eligible-tlds>

05:38:55 From ppoblete : Bernard: "Triggering event" Ouch!

05:49:08 From Kim Davies : Will do

05:49:43 From Jaap Akkerhuis : 1300 is more the actual number

05:51:33 From Jaap Akkerhuis : There is a standard which is being reviewed.

06:02:27 From Kim Davies : I have some! :D

06:03:10 From ppoblete : In the presentation to the GAC I would suggest removing the part where we try to educate the GAC about what a domain name is. It would be either insulting or futile.

06:03:45 From ppoblete : Besides, we only need them to understand what a TLD is, and they sure discuss a lot about TLDs in their meetings and communiqués

06:04:01 From Nick Wenban-Smith, Nominet : fair point patricio

06:04:14 From Kimberly Carlson : Should be the 24th, for the next meeting

06:05:15 From Nick Wenban-Smith, Nominet : ciao everybody!

06:05:31 From Allan MacGillivray : I agree with Patricio. The first part is a bit dense for the GAC

06:05:32 From Bernard Turcotte : bye all

06:05:41 From Kimberly Carlson : Bye all, thanks

06:05:50 From Jaap Akkerhuis : Bye all